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22 November 2021

Notice of Termination of Non-HSBC GBP Cheques Collection Service

We regret to inform you that, effective as at 30 November 2021 (“Effective Date"),
HSBC Macau will no longer be able to provide Cheque Collection Service for non-
HSBC-issued cheques in British Pound (GBP). Accordingly, only HSBC-issued GBP
cheques presented to, or otherwise received by us, on or after the effective date
will be processed by using Cheque Collection Services.

For any enquiries, please contact HSBC Wealth and Personal Banking Hotline at
(853) 8599 2888.

Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited, Macau Branch
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